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St. Dunstan’s Catholic School Mission Statement 

As we grow with God, 

We learn from each other. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

To celebrate British Science Week 2024, we are inviting children to design a poster based on this year's 

theme of 'Time'.  

There are lots of STEM topics that could be explored! Children could create a poster showing how a certain 

type of technology has changed over time, or even the advancement of time-telling technology itself. 

Budding poster makers could also go futuristic and show us how they think the world might look in years to 

come, or perhaps look at nature – lifecycles, lifespans, evolution and hibernation – nature is full of timely 

topics. 

British Science Week 2024 marks the Week’s 30th anniversary, with the inaugural celebration happening in 

1994. Students could think about scientific innovations since then, or explore 1994 itself – what was life 

like 30 years ago? 

The British Science Association will be judging posters based on 

 Creativity in approach – Innovative angle on the content or creative interpretation of the theme 

 Content – Clear, accurate and informative about a STEM topic 

 Effective communication – presented and communicated in an engaging way 

In addition to awarding prizes in school, we will also submit up to 5 entries to the British Science 

Association. 

The poster must be handmade and completed on A4 or A3 paper. Entries must be brought into school by 

Wednesday 20th March. 

Further details can be found at https://www.britishscienceweek.org/plan-your-activities/poster-

competition/ 

  

Kind regards, 

Miss Ghanbari 
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